

Office of the General Counsel

PORTLAND PUBLIC SCHOOLS

501 N. Dixon, Portland, OR 97227 (503) 916-3570 • Fax: (503) 916-2724

Date: December 1, 2022

To: Policy Committee

From: Mary Kane, Senior Legal Counsel

cc: Guadalupe Guerrero, Superintendent

Liz Large, Contracted General Counsel

Subject: Recommended policy rescissions

The Board Policy Committee will continue to review policies to determine which need updates and which should be rescinded. A policy was put forward by staff with the recommendation that it be rescinded. Staff recommends the Policy Committee rescind the following policy, copy attached, to be forwarded to the full Board for First Reading en route to rescission:

a. 1.70.012-P Presentations by Citizens and Employees

This policy was adopted in 1971 and amended in 2002. It is not needed as a Board policy and is not the most recent or accurate articulation of Board meeting protocols and practices.